
Friday 16th September 

A pupil from every S1 – S4 form class to the office to collect Young Carers evaluation sheets 

DoE Meeting Thursday 22nd Period 1 Assembly Hall All those involved in the DoE Expedition in June 2016 should stay 

behind after their assembly on Thursday 22nd Period 1. 

Discussion points:  

– Completion of online profile for V, S and P 

– Assessor contact and reports 

– Evidence 

– Input aims into Expedition section 

– Return of equipment 
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Maths Challenge A reminder for all pupils that the Scottish Maths Challenge Entries are due on Monday 26th September. 

There is still time to attempt and hand in.  Any further queries see Miss K Withey Rm 109 

Thursday 15th September 

 

London Dance Trip Could any pupils interested in the London Dance trip please collect the information evening letter from Miss 

Robb or Mrs Abernethy as soon as possible 

Premiership Experience All pupil going to Premiership experience must attend a short meeting at break today in the PE 

Classroom. All pupils MUST attend 

Girl’s football Restarts on Wednesdays after school. All years welcome – please bring boots/outdoor trainers 

SHS Rugby School rugby training will be running every Monday after school in preparation for coming games this year. All 

ages and abilities welcomed! 

 Geo-Explorers Club first Meeting! Find out more about the world, compete in quizzes against other schools, get involved 

in creative projects or just get help with your Geography homework. The club is open to all in S1-S4 and meets everyThursday 

at lunch in Room 105.  No sign up needed, just come along! S5/6 are welcome to come along as a Leadership Opportunity! 

Speak to Ms Haston in Rm 105 for more info. 

Wednesday 14th September 

A reminder to senior pupils when leaving school for study they must sign out and in through the school office, this is for fire log 

purposes 

S6 Pupils S6 pupils are reminded that they have careers talks in the library on Thursday or Friday during one of their study 

periods. Please check when your talk is and ensure you have completed any urgent homework before then. A timetable for 

these talks is pinned to the notice board in the library. 

  

Junior and Senior Hockey Club Starts back on Thursday afternoon Whether you played last year or just fancy trying the sport 

for the first time come along on Thursday afternoon 3-4pm. Everybody welcome! 

Tuesday 13th September 

Tempori Parendum – ‘Be Prepared For Your Time’ Can all pupils please ensure you are ‘prepared for your time’ when you 

come to school.  It is vital you have your PE kit, Home Economics tubs, lunch money, lunch card, locker keys, timetable, school 

bags, pens, pencils etc. when you arrive at school in the morning. Thank you. 



Film Club  The SHS Film Club is coming to a smart-board near you! The first meeting will be held on Wednesday lunchtime in 

room 39.  We have a new batch of films to choose from including Gravity and Inside Out.  Come along and you can choose the 

films that we order in next. Everyone is welcome! 

S1 Football S1 Football and development team are training on Thursday after-school. Whole squad expected to be there 

S5/6 Berlin Trip Can pupils participating in this excursion please collect a letter from Miss Notman in room 121. 

  

Monday 12th September 

S4 – S6 info to collect A pupil to the office from S4, S5 and S6, and all ASN form classes to collect SQA Information. 

Premiership Experience All pupils going to Sunderland v Arsenal please meet in the PE at 1:45 today please. 

S2 Battlefields Trip Can all pupils participating in this excursion please collect a newsletter from Miss Notman in room 121 
ASAP. 

Water Polo Could any pupils who compete in Water Polo please come to a short meeting in the PE classroom at break time. 

S1 Digital Champions Mr Hamilton cannot meet today, but you can still meet to charge your Chrombooks and search for apps. 

Enterprise club Starts this Wednesday.  Room 133 at 12.45.  All S1-S4 invited, even if you didn’t sign up at the fair. Our first 

challenge, the ‘Fiver Challenge’, starts next week. 

Berlin Trip 2017 Can pupils please ensure a second payment if made for the Berlin Trip before the October break. 

Return of folio work Art & Design 

Any pupil from last year’s National 5/Higher wishing to pay for the return of their folios should add their name to the list in the 

Art department. The fee for the return of both folios is £5 and this will only be charged when the folios are returned to school, in 

November/December. The deadline to request the return of work is Friday 16 September. This gives you ample time to add 

your name to the list, if you would like your work returned. 

The department will also request the return of additional folios to use as future exemplars from the SQA. If you have not asked 

for the return of your work by the deadline it may be requested by department. 

Any folios requested by the department will be paid for by the department. These folios will not be available for return 

at a later date, as they will be the property of the Art department. 

University Open Days and Careers 2016-17 new Information for S6 pupils Here 
 

http://stirlinghigh.co.uk/pupils/careers

